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The inauguration of President Joe Biden and Vice President Kamala Harris—coupled with the installation of a Democratic-

majority Senate and House—means new directions for U.S. energy and telecommunication policy, and changes that are

likely to impact our clients.  As the Biden-Harris Administration begins, we pause to offer a few thoughts on what we may

expect over the next four years.  While we have no crystal ball, we do have decades of experience in Washington and we

hope that our informed speculation will be helpful. We look forward to discussing—and experiencing with you—these

momentous years for our nation.

Please contact any Spiegel & McDiarmid attorney if you have questions.
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DOWNLOAD ATTACHMENT:

https://www.spiegelmcd.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/01/Spiegel_Memo_Biden-Harris_Transition.pdf
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